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It is wrong for unelected officials' to assume authority over  medical professionals 

concerning what is best for a person's health and that of their children.   Government 

employees and officials assuming such control to allow the pharmaceutical industry 

more power is astonishing and horrifying.  My medical freedom as an individual is 

crucial here and must be protected as the peoples' rights.   


